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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have come to the end of another fantastic year. It 

has been a pleasure to watch the children grow and      

develop socially, emotionally and academically. 

The children and staff have worked really hard and we 

are very proud of all their achievements-they have been 

rewarded with great results! Well done everyone! 

We are very sorry to be saying goodbye to Mrs Miah Noor 

who is moving onto pastures new at the end of this term 

we wish her every success for the future and hope that 

she is able to come back to visit us. 

We are fortunate to be welcoming two new staff members 

to our team for September-Miss Bondon, a Teaching    

Assistant and Miss Hunter, an Early Years Practitioner in 

Preschool. 

One of our parents, Danielle Lendore, has a completed a 

mammoth 50 mile sponsored walk in this exceptional heat 

and raised over £200 for our PTFA funds. Well done and 

thank you!!! 

I hope that you have a very enjoyable summer holiday and 

I look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 6th         

September at 8.45am 

Kind regards 

Karen Headland 

17th July2018 

Diary Dates 

18th July—Inspired Through Sport 

athlete visit 

19th July—End of term assemblies: 

Rabbits & Squirrels parents/carers are welcome- 10am  

Badgers & Otters parents/carers are welcome -2pm  

19th July—Hedgehogs class graduation 2pm only for 

those starting Reception class in September  

19th July—Last day of Summer  term 

20th July—Teacher training day school closed to      

pupils 

3rd,4th & 5th September—Teacher training days 

6th September  - First day of Autumn term  

 PTO     

Attendance 

Well done to Rabbits this week with 99.2%       

attendance. Attendance target for the whole 

school is 98% currently the whole school’s        

attendance is 96.3%.   

Lunchtime news 

The children enjoyed a 

lovely picnic on the 

church field last week. 

They all behaved very sensibly and enjoyed being 

squirted by the water guns! 

School uniform                              

You can now order    

uniform from Tesco 

please visit tesco.com/

ues to place your order. 

We would recommend 

that you place your order as soon as possible due 

to the demand for September. Just to remind you 

that the preschool uniform is burgundy and the 

school   uniform is navy jumper/cardigan, grey 

trouser/skirt with white polo shirts. Thank you.   
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Reminder—Holidays in term time  

Following our letter dated 22nd June 2017 we are making you 

aware from 1st September 2017 any unauthorised holiday will 

trigger a fine in line with Bedford Borough Council guidelines. 

Should your child be absent from school for more than 3    

consecutive days the school will need to be provided with   

medical evidence to support their absence. Many thanks.                     

Parentmail 

We have noticed that some parents are 

not receiving  messages sent via parent 

mail. Please can you check your details, and update      

parent mail if any details have been changed. Can you also 

update the school if you have moved, changed your      

telephone number etc. Thank you. 

PTO 

Term dates. 

Can we remind you of the        

following dates: 

19th July—Last day of summer term 

20th July—Teacher training day 

3rd,4th & 5th September– Teacher training days 

6th September—First day back to school following   

summer break 

PTFA Dates  

The PTFA have organised some fun days in 
the summer holidays which will be held at  
Cotton End Village Hall : 

Wednesday 25th July - 2-4pm 

Wednesday 8th August - 2-4pm 

Wednesday 22nd August- 2-4pm 

Library Van 
 
The children have brought home their library 
cards for the summer. Please ensure the  
children bring their cards back to school in 
September so they can carry on accessing 
the library van.  
The library van will be in the church car park 
over the holidays; 
25/7/18 @ 12.05-12.30pm 
8/8/18 @ 12.05-12.30pm 
22/8/18 @ 12.05-12.30pm 
5/9/18 @ 12.05-12.30pm 
 

Postcard picnic                                         

Well done to : Jamie, Logan, Myles,   

Damian, Adam, Archie, Chloe, Ruby, Mia, 

Sara, Reggie, Reuben, Theo, Matylda, Ethan, Lukas, 

Lisle, Freddie H, Jack, Harry C, Nadezda, Madison,   

Nicolas, Lauren, Adam G, Lusiana, True. 
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